October 1, 2023
Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update:
1. I want to thank every parent and guardian who made sure their student came to school, prepared with charged laptop to take the baseline PM1 Reading test. We tested over 96% of our students. The state requires a minimum of 95% tested in order to acquire a school grade. This important examination will be used to support all students to improvement and proficiency for the May PM3 exam. Together we are better!
1. Quarter two is rapidly coming to a close. Final day of the quarter is Friday October 13. Please check your student’s PORTAL and grades. Direct them to ELP – extended learning, weekly, Monday through Thursday from 2 to 3 pm in the Media Center. Core area academic teachers ready, willing, and able to assist your student with test preparation, homework assistance and tutoring
1. Please join me in congratulating Hollins High School’s Teacher of the year nominee, Ms. Shona August, and Support Employee of the Year, Mr. Derrick Dix
1. Student Support Nights 9th grade, 11th and 12th grade will be held at 6 pm, on Tuesday October 24 in our Cafeteria and Media Center. We will provide light bites and beverages for your enjoyment as we review, graduation requirements, and student supports available for you and your student
1. Our Homecoming dance is Saturday October 21, 7 to 10 pm at Ruth Eckerd Hall Clearwater Florida. Students with more than five unexcused absences will not be able to purchase a ticket. Or students who have an outstanding obligation/book/uniform/electronic device etc. 
1. Senior Night for swimming will be this Wednesday October 4 6:30 pm at Skyview Pool Come out and celebrate our seniors. Tickets for this and all Royals sporting events are available through gofan.co
Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits!
See you at the Top!

